WHAT'S ON IN DECEMBER?

Christmas Panto: Christmas Party Day:
The whole school (not Tiny Teds) will be going to see the Aladdin Children may come to
pantomime at the Carnegie in Workington. school in their party
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be going on Monday 2™ December and clothes on Thursday 19"
Nursery will be going on Tuesday 3™ December. We will be walking from December as we will be
school in time for the performance starting at 10am. We kindly ask for a having our Christmas
£5.00 contribution and the other £7.00 will be subsidised through our parties in our classes.
fundraising. The children will also enjoy an ice cream whilst they are there
too. We cannot wait to start the Christmas festivities with them all!

Christmas Jumper Day:
We invite all children and staff to come to
school in their Christmas jumpers/outfits
or non-uniform on Friday 20" December.

Nativity:
Our Reception, Year 1 and Year2
classes will be having their Nativity in
St Michael’s Church on Wednesday 18™
December at 2pm. Children can be
collected from the Church afterwards if
there is a grown up there to watch, if
not, they will be taken back to school
to be collected.

- - Nursery Nativity:
Christmas Dinner Day: Our Nursery Nativity will
We will be enjoying our Christmas be held in the school

Dinner on Tuesday 17" December. hall on Tuesday 10%
If your child does not stay for December at 9.30am

Surprise Christmas Treat: lunch (N.ur.sery) but you would like We welcome a maximum
There will be an extra special treat them to join us for Christmas . of 2 adults per child as
for the children in the morning of Dinner, please book and pay via per our fire safety
Friday 20™ December! SCO Pay. regulations. Once the

children have been
dropped off as usual,
there will be
refreshments available
for adults to enjoy
before the performance.

KS1 Crafty Workshop visit:
Year 1 and 2 will be visiting the Crafty Workshop on
Corporation Road on Friday 6™ December to enjoy making
Christmas Crafts as part of their Art curriculum.

Christingle:
Our children will be learning all about the
Christingle on Tuesday 17™ December. They
will all get chance to create their own and
take this home.

Tiny Teds’ Party:
We are currently arranging an outing for the
Tiny Teds to enjoy with their grown-ups.
Date and times to be confirmed.

SCHOOL CLOSES ON FRIDAY 20™ DECEMBER AT 1.15PM
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